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Dear Sir 

I believe Warringah Council should reduce its expenditures in each of the next five years by becoming more efficient and 
reducing costs.  Any increase in the rates it charges us ratepayers is unacceptable.  However if 3% is deemed to be the 
standard increase allowed by the State Government so be it.  Any more should not be allowed.  It appears to me that Warringah 
Council wastes a great deal of money on high salaries, unnecessary marketing parties and many other expenses it should not 
incur at all. 

Thank you for providing a means by which we ratepayers can make a submission. 

Yours sincerely 

Alan W M Mills 
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